No they asked for FGW to provide them with a view as to what level of service certain stations would now have following the inability to operate the Slough's. We pointed out that having looked we couldn't retime other trains without upending large parts of the new timetable as certain services which had stops removed as a result of the additional Slough's had now been retimed.

Simon

-----Original Message-----

From: Burns Robbie

To: Whitehorn Simon

CC: Cole Richard (Reg Commercial Manager); Coston Andy

Sent: Mon Aug 14 18:04:28 2006

Subject: RE: Dec 06 Additional Slough services

Thanks.

Some good work from the train planners here.

Did they ask for Slough stops to be put in existing services?

Robbie

-----Original Message-----

From: Whitehorn Simon

Sent: 11 August 2006 13:08

To: Burns Robbie

Cc: Cole Richard (Reg Commercial Manager); Coston Andy

Subject: Dec 06 Additional Slough services

Robbie

Just to advise the meeting with FGW and DfT this morning went well. I was able to field Robert Watson who was able to give a concise explanation of what Railsys as a tool is capable of doing and how it had been used in this exercise which helped the case.

In terms of the report I presented to the DfT it was the slimmed down version as we agreed last night and therefore was clear in terms of the message being given. The DfT were quite supportive of the methodollogy and found no reason to question the findings especially when I confirmed that with the inclusion of freight and the effect of Paddington platforms the results would not get any better. 

I also confirmed NR would not support implementation of these services based upon a 4% performance worsenment over the current Dec 05 TT.

All the DfT wish to understand from FGW is the capacity impacts of not having these trains in the timetable and will then confirm their instructions to FGW by end of next week.

Simon
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